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PRESS RELEASE 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
DATE:   June 24, 2019 

 

CITY CONTACT: Laura Lynch, Utilities Operations Manager, (406) 455-8440 

 

SLWA MEDIA CONTACTS:  

Myles Meehan,  HomeServe USA, (203) 356-4259 

Merrie Leininger, Hill+Knowlton Strategies for HomeServe USA, (775) 846-0664 

 

SERVICE LINE PROTECTION AVAILABLE FOR CITY OF 

GREAT FALLS HOMEOWNERS 

 

GREAT FALLS, Montana – The City of Great Falls has entered into an 

agreement with Service Line Warranties of America (SLWA), a leading provider 

of home repair solutions, to provide optional service plan coverage to residential 

customers.  

 

The service plans offered to City of Great Falls homeowners through SLWA are 

affordable solutions to assist with the cost of home repair emergencies, including 

sewer line blockages, breaks/water service line leaks on their property, or in-home 

plumbing issues.  Many homeowners become frustrated when they discover a 

blocked sewer line or broken water pipe, and then learn that the repair is their 

responsibility.  Homeowners are often unaware that these types of repairs are not 

covered by basic homeowner’s insurance policies or by the City.   

 

The City of Great Falls has partnered with SLWA to assist homeowners with 

costly repairs by offering an optional service program that is affordable.  SLWA 

plan holders will have access to a repair hotline that is available 24 hours a day, 

365 days a year, and repairs are performed by local, licensed, and insured 

contractors.  The SWLA program is voluntary for residents and provided at no cost 

to the City of Great Falls. No public funds are used to promote or administer the 

program. 

 

Homeowners will be receiving information in the mail about this new program in 

the next few weeks.  To learn more about these optional service plans and SLWA,   

visit www.slwofa.com or call toll-free 1-866-922-9006. 
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